
Harlin’s December 2020 Event
Cancelled;  Museum  Closed
Through End Of Year
Due to a lack
of
participation
in the event,
the  museum’s
December
event,
“Decorate  A
Tree  For
Charity!” has
been canceled
and  the
museum  will  be  closed  through  the  end  of  the  year.

The museum will reopen for a new season of events beginning
on, Friday, January 8, 2021, when we will be accepting entries
for the annual Quilting, Fiber, & Textile Arts Competition
Show, which opens to the public on January 15th, 2021.

Watch the Harlin’s website and Facebook page for updates on
the museum’s new schedule for 2021 and announcements regarding
our upcoming art and history events for the new year.
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